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9th May 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Year 6 Trip to Chessington World of Adventures 

I am pleased to share with you a planned trip for Year 6 to Chessington World of Adventures on Tuesday 8th 
July.  During the day, the children will also participate in a workshop on ‘Forces’. This trip is to provide a 
memorable experience for the children as they approach the end of their time at Great Gaddesden. 

Myself and Mrs Lilley will be accompanying the children and we will depart school at 8:00am and I 
anticipate that we will return to school at 5:00pm.  In the morning please bring your child to the school office 
and on our return collection will be from the front car park.  I will send an email and upload a social media 
post when we leave Chessington and let you know our expected time of arrival back at school. 

All children will need to bring a packed lunch with them and a water bottle.  Just a reminder, no nuts please 
due to allergies. Please apply sunscreen at home in the morning but the children can also bring some 
sunscreen to apply themselves during the day if needed.  Bags will be left unattended at times during the 
day, therefore please ensure that they do not have any valuables with them, such as mobile phones or 
money. The children will also need to bring a light, waterproof jacket.  

FOGGs are kindly supporting our outing, so we are able to offer this trip at a reduced price of £25 per child 
and a reduced cost of £20 for anyone in receipt of pupil premium funding. 

Please can you make payment promptly via Arbor by Tuesday 27th June.  Without payments received, the 
trip will unfortunately not be able to go ahead. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr Matt Beach 

Headteacher 
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